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Calendar 

Term﻿ 3

14/8:  Science Week starts
16/8:  Girls Basketball in Churchill
16/8: Next Round of Public
Speaking with Lions Club (select
students only)
21/8:  Book Week starts
22/8:  Possum Magic excursion to
Warragul Arts Centre
24/8:  JSC Movie Night
28/8:  Dental Van Week starts
1/9:  Fathers Day Breaky
7/9:  Parent/Teacher interviews
1.30-5.30pm
13/9-15/9:  Melbourne Camp

From the Principal...

Hello All,

We have had a few illnesses over the past two weeks at Thorpdale
Primary School.  It is the season.  My grade 5 daughter had all of
last week off, which is really rare for her.  So we understand if your
child needs a couple of days to manage their illness.  Thankyou to
everyone for notifying us through COMPASS about any sick days. 
 With Angie away it has been great to see almost no unexplained
absences, so less work for me and means we can focus more of our
energy on the classrooms.

I have just finished placing an advertisement for a new Graduate
Teacher through the Dep. of Education's Recruitment Online!  We
are committed to having 3 classrooms next year and if the
Graduate Position doesn't get filled we have further plans to make
it a reality.  I will be promoting this new position on the schools
facebook, and my own personal page.  As always, any positive talk
about the school in the community is a big help, but feel free to
promote the Graduate position to your own people (especially new
teachers).  

Parent/Care Opinion Survey
Speaking of positive talk about the school, the Parent/Carer
Opinion Survey is out again :)  If you can find 15-20 minutes to jump
on to the site (that was emailed out on the 10th August and sent
home today) that would be appreciated.  You of course don't have
to be positive, we would just value your feedback.

Father's Day Breakfast
On the Friday before Father's Day (1/9) we are holding a breakfast
in and around the Multi.  The breakfast will be a pretty short event
(from 8.10-8.50am) with a BBQ cooking up some potato sausages. 
 Whilst it is a celebration for the Dad's, Mum's and other carer's, etc
are welcome to come along. 

MUNCHIES BACK NEXT FRIDAY!
We will be sending home Munchies forms for next Friday.  We will
offering up Hot Chips, a Potato Cake and a Juice Box for $5.  We
are keeping it simple by having only 1 option this week :)  Orders
due on Wednesday.

A final good luck to Laylah-Jade, Daniella, Isabella and Aliya for
the girls basketball on Wednesday, and a good luck to both Marlon
and Bailey who are competing in the next round of the Junior
Public Speaking competition.
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